
Press Release

Important Notice: Updates to Visa Fee Payment and Residence Proof Requirements

The High Commission of  India in Abuja wishes to inform all  visa applicants  about  the following
updates to the visa application process, effective from 1st December 2024:

1. Visa Fee Payment Modes:
Due to  ongoing challenges  with  the  Point  of  Sale  (POS)  system,  visa  fee  payments  will  now be
accepted through account transfers and cash payments only. 

2. Proof of Residence:
Applicants  may now submit  either  their  Nigerian passport  or  their  National  Identification Number
(NIN) as valid proof of residence when applying for a visa.

We remain committed to providing streamlined and reliable services to all applicants. Thank you for
your understanding and cooperation.


